
Phoenix House, Central Avenue, Sittingbourne, Kent, ME10 4BX Tel: 01795420455 Email: info@diversityhouse.org.uk 

Promoting Community Integration, Inclusion and Cohesion  

www.diversityhouse.org.uk 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
March 2018 
 
 
 

World War 1 in Africa – commemorative book 
 

 
As part of its Breaking the Myths project, Diversity House is compiling a commemorative book on the First World 
War in Africa. 
 
One of the aspects Diversity House is looking to capture includes thoughts and views of the legacy of the war on the 
African continent. 
 
Because of your research and interest in aspects of the Great War in Africa, you are invited to contribute up to 1,000 
words on why the contribution of Africa in the world wide struggle should be remembered. If appropriate, you may 
include some of the challenges faced with remembrance or areas which still need to be further researched.  
 
It is envisaged that these contributions will provide a valuable contribution to the memory and historiography of the 
war in Africa and suggest areas of future study. 
 
Please send your contribution to Anne Samson at GWAfrica@outlook.com by 31 July 2018. 
Your contribution should be accompanied by a short biography of no more than 150 words. 
 
The publication, to be jointly published by Diversity House and the Great War in Africa Association, is expected to be 
available in January 2019 once the project has been completed.  
 
Any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Anne on the above email. 
 
Many thanks in advance. 
 
Yours in remembrance. 
 
 
 
 

Christine Locke       Dr Anne Samson 
CEO, Diversity House      Great War in Africa Association 
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